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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

16th October 2020



Dear Parents/ Carers,

Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who care about other people’s feelings’.

	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Grace R.
Theo W.
	Bo I.
George W.
	Woody C.
Eva K.
	Maisey B-B.
Alex M.
	Sadie F.
Tommy N.
	Olivia M.
Ivy S.

	Year 1
	Isabelle P.
Esmae B
	Savanna T.
Albie C.
	Emmy H.
Oliver N.
	Zak C.

Rupert T.
	Dexter F.
Sienna K.
	Ellen G.
Jessica G.

	Year 2
	Inaya A.
Dominic S.
	Poppy P.
Theo S.
	Paris B.
Jacob R.
	Alfie L.

Nancy O.
	Isla Y.
Rory C.
	Olivia P.
Evie N.

	Year 3
	Connie E.
Rory M.
	Mia C.
Mason P.
	Megan R.
Jacob H.
	Georgia G.
Lewis G.
	Brodie G.
Thomas M.
	Maverick T.
Emily E.

	Year 4
	Ailsa-Mae P.
Cain P.
	Andres B.
Lucy K.
	Samuel H.
Ava F.
	Lily M.
Ben S.
	Harry W.
Cameron J.
	Leah M.
Ruby M-C.

	Year 5
	Maisie T.
Joshua W.
	Morgan F.
Amelia K.
	Noah S.
Ollie B.
	Isaac W.
Maison M.
	Alysaa C.
Megan B.
	Elizabeth P-G.
Ella P.

	Year 6
	Madelaine M.
Keira P.
	Tom E.
Aiden L.
	Charlotte S.
Shaun S.
	Cameron D.
Morgan K.
	Luke H.
Oscar D.
	Macy W
Katerina P.


	Walliams
	983
	Rowling
	921

	Dahl
	964
	Cowell
	935


October Half Term Dates 
Please be reminded that school closes for half term on Friday 23rd October and will re-open on Monday 2nd November. Thank you.
Reception New Starters September 2021

Applications for September 2021 need to be completed by 15th January 2021.
Appointments for Prospective parents
Prospective parents are invited to make an appointment to come and visit our fabulous school for to have a remote meeting with a Senior Leader. Please contact the school office on 01942 724865 or e-mail your telephone contact details (name, address and telephone number) to:

enquiries@admin.lowtonwest.wigan.sch.uk 
School Spider App 

Please can you check that you have not logged out of the Spider app (if you have logged out, you will not receive any messages from school). 

High School Applications 

Please be reminded that the closing date for High School applications is 31st October 2020. Any applications received after this date will be classed as late. 

It is important to note that a UID number is not essential and parents can continue their application without it. Thank you. 

Chapel House Mews 
We ask that parents park considerately in the local area, particularly on Chapel House Mews. Please refrain from double parking on the bend, parking in private spaces and blocking in vehicles. Thank you. 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations – Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th November 
In relation to this year’s nasal flu vaccinations: we would be grateful if parents would use the following link to either give consent or decline the vaccination: 
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=106428&Type=FLU 

Please note that the link will close on 04/11/2020. If you have any questions or queries please don't hesitate to get in touch on 0333 358 3397.
Face Masks

Reminder: we are asking parents to wear face coverings whilst on the school site for drop-off and collection times. This is to keep everyone as safe as possible.  Thank you everyone for your ongoing support.
Out of School Achievements 
Well done to Olivia W. (C9) for achieving her Blue Peter 2020 Sports badge. She achieved this for participating in Joe Wicks HIIT sessions every day throughout lockdown.
Well done to Gracie W. (C6) for achieving her Blue Peter 2020 Sports badge. She achieved this for participating in Joe Wicks HIIT sessions every day throughout lockdown.
Best wishes,

Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher         
